
 
 

 

 

 

 

RECEIPT OF WRIT OF SUMMONS 

  

        

The Board of Directors of CSC Holdings Limited (the “Company”) wishes to announce that 

its wholly-owned subsidiary, CS Bored Pile System Pte Ltd (“CSBP”), has received a writ of 

summons on 10 August 2016, filed by China Construction (South Pacific) Development Co. 

Pte. Ltd. (“China Construction”) in the High Court of the Republic of Singapore.  

 

Pursuant to the Writ of Summons, China Construction is claiming, inter alia, damages in the 

sum of approximately $4.7 Million arising from and/or due to an alleged wrongful repudiation 

of a piling subcontract by CSBP.  

 

CSBP is of the opinion that there are no merits to the claims and is in the process of seeking 

legal advice on this matter. CSBP intends to vigorously defend its position against the 

alleged claim and is also looking to advance a counter claim against China Construction for 

loss of profits. 

 

The Company will make such further announcements as and when appropriate to keep 

shareholders informed on material developments in relation to this matter. 

 

Shareholders are advised to exercise caution when dealing with the Company’s securities. 

Shareholders should seek advice from their stockbrokers, bankers, solicitors, accountants, 

tax advisers or other professional advisers if they have any doubt about the action that they 

should take. 

 

 

By Order of the Board 
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